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CATHY SEMCHUK
555 HARBOURFRONT DR NE
SALMON ARM BC VIE 3M1

Dear Cathy Semchuk:

I am writing to say thank you.

British Columbians faced an unprecedented wildfire and flood season this year. Tens
of thousands of people were evacuated from their homes. Land, homes and

livelihoods were lost.

When people are in trouble, communities come together. People from across B.C.

and Canada opened their hearts and homes to help.

You stepped up, too. I heard from Lyn Arikado ESSD, Kamloops about your efforts to
help people and communities in need. You went above and beyond,and for that

British Columbians are grateful.

Please accept this certificate in recognition of your efforts.

British Columbia is strong because of our people. Thank you for the work you do
every day to make our province the best that it can be.
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